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21st April 2023                                        
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

I am writing to you to share some sad news. After working at Elton Primary School 
and Nursery for around 15 years, Mrs Lindsay has decided that now is the time for her 
to leave the world of education. She will be greatly missed by all of us at school. In 
her role as nursery teaching assistant, she has worked closely with the vast majority 
of children in our school helping to ensure they got off to a happy and successful start 
to their school life. 
Mrs Lindsay leaves us next Friday - 28th April and we all wish her well for the future. 

 
We are currently in the process of recruiting a new member of staff and I will inform 
you of the result of that next week. 

 
We said goodbye to Miss Truesdale yesterday who has worked with us this year as a 
Mid-Day Assistant. A dinner time fire alarm incident meant she had an eventful last 
day. We thank her for all her hard work and wish her all the best for the future. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Mr. Kevin Manning 

Headteacher 

 

 


